
Hello Board,  
 
My name is Theresa, I live in District 5 in Mendocino County. I am reaching out to you 
today to let you know that I support MCA's recommendations regarding the Hemp pilot 
program. I urge you to take into account the knowledge and experience of MCA who 
works tirelessly to support a sustainable future for cannabis in Mendocino County.  
 
Regards,  
Theresa Anderson 


